From: <noreply@como.gov>

Date: January 7, 2018 at 11:28:48 AM CST

To: bldg-inspection@como.gov

Subject: [Bldg-Inspection]: City of Columbia Contact Form : 1-7-2018 11:28:48 am
Reply-To: <tonybrite4d5@gmail.com>

The following form submission was received on the City of Columbia website. The sender has
been notified of the successful receipt of this request. Recipients should respond to this
request within a reasonable time frame, normally within 1 to 3 business days. For more
information regarding origin of this message or to report spam contact the Webmaster at
webmaster@como.gov

Below are the results of a Web form submitted on: January 7th, 2018 at 11:28AM (CST).

Name: Tony Brite

Email Address: tonybrite4d5@gmail.com

Comments: The Neighborhood association recently met with John Slates regarding a building
project at Cross Creek. As President of the Timberhill Road Neighborhood Association, we
wanted to inform the City that we do not have any issues with the proposed project. Please
let me know if this notification is sufficient for you to proceed.

IP:50.82.143.235
Form: City of Columbia Contact Form



